

Susana Martinez, Governor Brent Earnest, Secretary Mary Brogdon, Division Director

Phone: (505) 827-7250 Fax: (505) 827-7203

General Information Memorandum

ISD GI 18-23

TO:

ASD Employees

RE:

Selection of New SNAP Program Manager

DATE:

May 1, 2018

This memorandum is to introduce and congratulate Gavino Archuleta as he has been selected as our new SNAP Program Manager for the Policy and Program Development Bureau (PPDB).

In 2013, after several years working in higher education, Gavino made the transition into State Government. He began his career as a Family Assistance Analyst (FAA) with the Rio Arriba County ISD office. In 2014, Gavino took a promotion with the New Mexico Environment Department where he served as the Financial Manager for the Petroleum Storage Tank Bureau. In 2015, he returned to ISD as the Notices Coordinator with Central Office. As the Notices Coordinator, Gavino has helped the department develop and improve the notice process.

Gavino has a Bachelor's Degree in Elementary Education and a Master's Degree in Athletic Administration from New Mexico Highlands University.

We are very excited to have Gavino as our new SNAP Program Manager. He brings a fresh outlook and an innovative perspective to our SNAP Team.

Please join me in welcoming Gavino as our new SNAP Program Manager. He will begin his new duties effective May 5, 2018.